March 16, 2011
Ms. Partrice N. Hamilton
College Coordinator
Stone Education Center
Department of the Army
Army Continuing Education System
6242 Colorado Avenue
Box 339500 MS 85
Joint Base Lewis-McChord, WA 98433-9500

Dear Ms. Hamilton,

Enclosed please find flyers that we would appreciate you making arrangements to post/distribute within the Stone Education Center. The Master in Teaching Program at The Evergreen State College has an excellent reputation with school districts, and we would love to see more current, retiring, reserve, and family members of personnel consider a career in teaching and complete their certification with our program.  We begin a new cohort each fall, and are still accepting applications through May 2nd for fall 2011 for our daytime program on our Olympia campus.  Our fall 2012 group will be attending classes in an evening/weekend format at Evergreen’s Tacoma campus.

I’m also enclosing our current program catalog for your reference, along with some of my business cards.  As we spoke last week, we are hopeful you will consider adding us to the approved colleges list for visits/information tables, as we would love to meet with prospective students and answer questions on a day or two in spring, summer or fall. Eugene Bradshaw, Army command Sgt. Major (Ret) is sponsored in one of the flyers, and he is willing to come over to the base after a school day in Lakewood to speak with anyone interested in his experiences in what it takes to become an effective teacher.

You may also refer people to our program website for general information, to request a catalog, and to check on our information workshop schedule, see: www.evergreen.edu/mit. I ‘m also available for individual advising appointments.

Feel free to contact me by phone or email at your convenience if you have further questions or desire additional flyers. Thank you for your assistance.



Maggie Foran
Associate Director Teacher Education Programs
The Evergreen State College
foranm@evergreen.edu  360.867.6559

Enc.
